
 
 
October 9, 2020 
  
  

REMINDER:  Scheduled System Releases - Sunday, November 8, 2020 
   
As previously advised, on Sunday, November 8, 2020, the United States Postal Service has scheduled software updates 
for the following systems: 
  

 PostalOne! System Release 51.4.0.0 
 Enterprise Payment System (EPS) Release 4.1.0.0 

 
Please reference the updated November 8, 2020 Pre-Release Notes (Change 2.0) document attached and also posted 
to PostalPro:  https://postalpro.usps.com/november-8-2020-release-notes  
  
All Business Service Administrators (BSAs) should alert their impacted stakeholders.  
  
Please direct any inquiries or concerns to the PostalOne! Help Desk via eMail (postalone@usps.gov) or telephone (1-
800-522-9085).   
 
 

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to: 
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach 

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411 
Washington DC 20260 

  
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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